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To members of the Senate Committee on Labor & Business: 

 

Please support HB 3324. This will end the sale in Oregon of cosmetics produced with 

cruel and unnecessary animal testing. The tests done on animals (typically rabbits, 

mice, rats and guinea pigs) aren't necessary. Already-tested ingredients are already 

available, and there are also advanced scientific ways for testing that are often 

cheaper, faster, and more relevant to humans. We need for Oregon to join the 30 

countries and 10 states that have already banned the sale of cosmetics newly tested 

on animals. 

 

Thank you very much, 

Georgia Wier 


